
 
 
Memorandum 
 
To:   Parents, Guardians, and Staff 
From:   Theresa Kallstrom 
Date:   8/31/2022 
Subject: Annual Pesticide Notification  
 

As part of the JKL Bahweting Pest Management Program, pesticides are occasionally applied 
during the school year.  You will be informed prior to any routine pesticide application.  In the 
event of an emergency application, you will be notified immediately following the treatment. 
 
In addition, preventative pesticides are sprayed during non-school (summer) sessions to 
maintain the grounds area. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Theresa Kallstrom at (906) 635-5055 ext. 113. 


